Attachment Z

Scott McCormick

From: Dawn Peebles

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 2:56 PM

To: Scott McCormick

Subject: Project 2023100892, City of Olympia & Olympia School District

Greetings Scott,

| wanted to reach out and let you know Environmental Health’s initial review of the subject project is complete and no
additional information is needed. | plan to draft a recommendation of approval in the next coming weeks but wanted to
updated you in case you were waiting on Environmental Health’s comments before sending out a request for
information. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Dawn

Dawn Peebles, R.S.

Environmental Health Program Manager
Thurston County Public Health & Social Services
3000 Pacific Ave SE | Olympia WA 98501

P 360.867.2650 | F 360.867.2660
peebled@co.thurston.wa.us

Mission Statement:
“Working together to achieve the highest level of health and well-being for everyone.”



